Lara Stoimenof

Ofcom

Riverside House

2a Southwark Bridge Road

London SE19HA

31 March 2011

Dear Lara

LLCC PPC Points of Handover Pricing Review

Virgin Media is pleased to respond to Ofcom'’s consultation on the charges for PPC points of handover.

Virgin Media is supportive of Ofcom’s cost recovery approach being based on LRIC and is also supportive
of Ofcom’s plans for transitioning to the new additional POH charges.

If you have any questions about our response please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sin/cz\ely,

,-"_‘:.-r"""
ﬁ&ﬁ_ézw_aree McDonough S
Regulatory Counsel
Virgin Media
1% Floor, 90 Long Acre
London WC2E 9RA
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